
 

March 2022 

Re: EBacc Presentation Evening for Year 9 Parents 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

As your child is in Year 9, they will soon consider their GCSE option choices. The options process will 

commence ahead of the Easter holidays and further information will follow in due course. During this 

half term, your child will receive a wealth of information regarding options and careers to help them 

make informed decisions.  

On Friday 18th March at 7pm, Dr Doherty is hosting a special presentation evening for parents in 

Ratcliffe Hall on the upper site about the options process and particularly the EBacc subjects. The EBacc 

subjects are those which give students access to a fuller range of employment options when they leave 

secondary school and are those subjects recommended by Britain’s top universities (Oxford, Cambridge 

and the 24 Russell Group institutions). The study of a modern foreign language and a humanity subject 

(history/geography) in combination with the core subjects offered at Trinity are seen to give students 

that competitive edge as they look to enhance their future opportunities.  

Please confirm your attendance at the presentation evening by clicking the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=XrNq8bTT80aBZX9vFsexZX6d_JZ2PXJLuaeX-

UiNy_JUQzJVWklKQ0hYSjFTUDJBRkZNNFBXM1k0VS4u 

Ahead of Dr Doherty’s talk, to help start conversations at home about students’ choices, we have 

attached a parent and student guide regarding the EBaccalaureate (EBacc) subjects.  

This guide provides an overview of the EBacc subjects along with student testimonies recommending 

the various subjects on offer. Further information regarding the options process will be distributed to 

parents and students over the coming weeks. We hope that you find the attached information about the 

English Baccalaureate useful and we look forward to seeing parents of Year 9 students at the EBacc 

presentation evening on the 18th March.  
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Kind regards,  

       

Dr P. Doherty OBE  Miss A. Corry    Mrs L. McGrory 

Headmaster    First Deputy Headteacher  Director of KS3 Curriculum, Teaching & Learning 

 

 

 


